
 
PRESS RELEASE   

 
DATE:  May 11, 2023 
 
TOPIC:  Asphalt Crack Sealing May 15-19, 2023 

CONTACT:  Brennan Padilla 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
CR Contracting will be crack sealing asphalt on City streets throughout The Dalles, 
Oregon Monday May 15 through Friday May 19, 2022 beginning at 7:00 am each day, 
weather permitting. No park signs will be placed on the curb at least 48 hours ahead of 
scheduled work. 
 
Motorists are asked to watch for the crews and avoid driving on rubberized asphalt 
crack seal until it is set. These crack seal projects will require short duration lane 
closures between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. at each location for the protection of workers 
and to allow time for the seal to set.  
 
The following streets will be subject to lane closures with flagging through the work zone 
on Thursday May 18, 2023: 
 
STREET BEGIN END 
W Scenic Drive Garrison Street W 20th Street 
Old Dufur Road Lambert Street Fremont Street 
Lone Pine Blvd Hwy 197 Lone Pine Drive 

 
Please proceed with caution around work areas and observe all temporary traffic control 
devices. Thank you for your assistance during this work.  
 
This road work is expected to extend the service life of the pavement structure. 
 
The City of The Dalles has posted a list of streets that will be crack sealed at 
thedalles.org/summerstreetmaintenance  
 
If you have questions, please contact the Brennan Padilla at (541)279-7630. 
 

--end-- 
 


